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Wednesday Bible Study:  Introducing the Old Testament 
 

IF YOU HAVE NEVER TAKEN A BIBLE STUDY BEFORE OR HAVEN'T SINCE YOU LEFT 
SUNDAY SCHOOL, you may be embarrassed that you don't know Adam from Abraham, and 
you're convinced everyone else does.  They don't, by the way!  At some level, you recognize 
the historical, cultural and social impact of the Bible on world civilization and feel as a 
Christian you SHOULD know at least something about what it says.  This study is for you! 
 
IF YOU KNOW A GOOD BIT ABOUT THE CONTENTS OF THE BIBLE, BUT NEXT TO 
NOTHING OF ITS CONTEXT, for example, how it was put together and when, the history 
and culture of biblical time, etc., this study will help weave things together with new 
coherence.  This study is for you. 
 
IF YOU ARE A BIBLE STUDY JUNKIE AND CAN NEVER GET ENOUGH, you are bound to 
learn something you didn't know before and be able to relate this knowledge more 
thoughtfully into living your faith.  This study is for you. 
 
IF YOU ADHERE TO ANOTHER FAITH OR NO FAITH AT ALL,  this material is designed to 
be an educational tool, not an evangelistic one.  This study will provide a deeper 
understanding of the nature and content of the Bible, and you will find your perspectives and 
questions welcome here.  This study is for you. 
 
From the Massachusetts Bible Society comes this brand new course on the Old Testament: a 
six week overview that looks at the best- known stories, characters and most influential 
passages of this ancient text and explores both the writings and the historical contexts that 
gave them birth. 
 
 
WHEN:  Wednesdays at 10- 11:30 a.m. OR 7 -  8:30 p.m. 
    September 28 -  November 9  
    (week of October 19 is a break).   
 

WHERE: Northbrook Library 
 

COST:  $14 for the Book  
 
Please sign up or direct any questions to Pastor Marjorie Wilhelmi 
by emailing marjorie@northbrookpc.org. 

mailto:marjorie@northbrookpc.org
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aŜƴΩǎ /ƻƴƴŜŎǘƛƻƴ 
Welcome all Northbrook men to the 2016-2017 season of Thursday morning meetings beginning on 
Thursday, September 22 at 8:00 a.m. in the Library.  We gather over a light breakfast and, led by one of our 
leaders, discuss bible related readings or films as they affect our lives today.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there!  For more information, call Phil Owen at (248)851-6725, John Thomas 
at (248)827-0507 or Bill Travis at (248)338-3795. 
 

Northbrook Prayer Chain 
Now that summer is ending, you may possibly be thinking ahead to your plans for the fall.  Hopefully, as part 
of those plans, you will consider becoming a member of Northbrook's Prayer Chain. Prayer is a powerful 
force, and we welcome you to join us as we offer our prayers for those in our congregation who may be 
having some difficult times.  If interested, contact Sallie Dorer at (248)647-1465 or camelotsal@aol.com. 
 

LOGOS 2016-2017 
bƻǊǘƘōǊƻƻƪΩǎ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ƴƛƎƘǘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǘƘ ǊŜǘǳǊƴǎ ƻƴ 
Wednesday, September 21st!  Students from K-12 are welcome to 
attend this program.  Please contact Youth Director, Ken Stetson, at 
(248)642-0200 or kalswim11@gmail.com for more information! 
 

Seeking Sunday Funday Raffle Items 
Please consider donating raffle items to our Sunday Funday taking place on Sunday, September 18.  We will 
be raffling off themed baskets with the proceeds going to Ryan Rocks Outdoor Adventures.  You may donate 
individual items or completed baskets. Gift cards are also needed. These could be from any favorite stores or 
restaurants or places that fit in these themes.  The following are suggested themes:   
 

§ FoodτSweets, Health nut, Pizza Night, Cookie Baking, Coffee Break, Tea Time, Made in Michigan 
§ SportsτFootball, Basketball, Frisbee, Golf, Hockey, Favorite Teams 
§ Holidaysτ Christmas, Halloween, Thanksgiving 
§ Hobbyτ Cooking, BBQ Grilling, Movie Night, Spa Day, Gardening, Reading Time, Euchre Night,  
       Car Maintenance, Home Decorating 
§ OtherτU of M, MSU, Baby, Pet, PJ Party, Back to School, Gift Wrapping, Summer Fun, Beach Day,  
    Family Game Night, Office Supplies, Picnic, Stationary.   
 

All ideas and items are welcome!  Please contact Cindy Sowle by phone or text at (248)752-1606 or at 
csowle@gmail.com with questions.  

Oakland Family Services Tour 
Several church members joined the Mission Connection Committee 
for a tour of Oakland Family Services (OFS) at their Pontiac facility 
this summer.  We have used this agency the past several years for 
our angel tree recipients.  OFS provides numerous programs and 
social services for families and individuals from infant to elderly.  
Their preschool for disadvantaged children is state of the art, and 
their counseling services for addiction and mental health are 
extremely successful.  Following the tour, we gathered for a picnic to 
socialize and reflect on the visit. 

mailto:camelotsal@aol.com
mailto:kalswim11@gmail.com
mailto:csowle@gmail.com
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Northbrook Book ClubτMonday, September 26 
We are currently reading Grand River and Joy by Susan Messer. According to the University of Michigan 
Press, it's "A novel that puts the reader right in the heart of the 1967 Detroit race riot."   We will discuss on 
September 26 at 7 pm in the Library.  All newcomers are welcome to join the group.  This book is provided 
by the Farmington Hills Public Library book kit program.  Contact Peggie Schiller for availability of books.   
 

Upcoming Dates and Book Selections: 
 

September 26:  Grand River and Joy by Susan Messer 
November 7:  Waking up White and Finding Myself in the Story of Race by Debby Irving 
December 19:  Loving Frank by Nancy Horan 
January 30, 2017:  The Magic Strings of Frankie Presto by Mitch Albom 
March 13, 2017:  I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings by Maya Angelou 
April 24, 2017:  The Aviator's Wife by Melanie Benjamin 

Christmas in July Donations Have Been Delivered 
Thank you to all who contributed to the Christmas in July collection for 
Baldwin Center.  Several pairs of jeans, sweatshirts, sox, underwear 
and school uniform sweaters were delivered to the Center.  The staff 
was very appreciative to have new items for their clients to select from 
their Christmas store. 

 

We are so excited about the coming school year!   

Classes begin on September 12. 

Please continue to tell your friends and neighbors about  

our wonderful program.  

Check out our website at www.northbrookpreschool.com. 

Knit Wits 
Join us on Wednesdays, September 14 and September 28 at 7 p.m.  All are welcome. 
 

Senior Souper Supper 
Senior Souper Supper will swing into action at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 22 in the Library.  Yummy 
soup, salad, bread and dessert is on the menu.  Bring a friend.  Let's fill the Library for this event.  Remember, 
we will be meeting on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays through the year. 
 

Coffee Hour Sign-up 
Be the first in your pew to host coffee hour following a Sunday worship.  It's simple to do.  We provide the 
tea and coffee.  You provide the manpower and a few treats like fruits, cheese, bagels, cream cheese, cookies 
or harvest breads.  We will be glad to walk you through it.  Look for the sign-up sheet in Fellowship Hall. 

http://www.northbrookpreschool.com
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From GRIEF TO NEW HOPE  
Facing life after the death of a loved one brings with it many emotions 
ŀƴŘ ŦŜŀǊǎΦ  LǘΩǎ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ ǘƻ ŦŜŜƭ ƻǾŜǊǿƘŜƭƳŜŘΣ ŀƴƎǊȅΣ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƻƴŜΦ  YƴƻǿƛƴƎ 
ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ ƛƴ ƎǊƛŜŦ ƘŜƭǇǎ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ ƎǊƛŜŦΦ  
Support is available.  The New Hope Center for Grief Support is a 
Christian-based bereavement outreach center based in Northville, and 
they offer grief support workshops in churches throughout Metro Detroit.  A few years ago, Northbrook 
hosted this same workshop twice and church members who participated felt it was very helpful to their 
grief journey.  Workshops are starting again this September closer to Northbrook.  The workshop is a 
free 8 week series where participants learn about the grief process and then divide into small groups.  
Please check out their website at www.newhopecenter.net/ to read more about the workshops, the 
organization and other programs that are offered. 
 

TROY - Zion Christian Church 
3668 Livernois, Troy 48083 
Eight Consecutive Tuesday Evenings Starting Sept 13 - Nov 1, 2016  7:00-8:45 p.m. 
For info or to register call Cindy Marshall at 248-524-2400 ext 224 
  

NORTHVILLE - Ward Presbyterian 
40000 Six Mile Rd., Northville 48168 
Eight Consecutive Monday Evenings Starting Sept 19 - Nov 7, 2016   7:00 - 8:45 p.m.  
Conference Room   
Enter church doors #6 or #7 
For info or to register call Nancy at 248-767-9076 
  

SOUTHFIELD - Oakland Church of Christ 
23333 W. Ten Mile Rd., Southfield 48033 
Eight Consecutive Thursday Evenings Starting Sept 29-Nov 17, 2016   7:00-8:45 p.m. 
To register call Vanessa Hawkins 248-356-9225 

Peter A. Kizer  
November 19, 1929τAugust 24, 2016 

http://www.newhopecenter.net/
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Empty Bowls Collection 
bƻǊǘƘōǊƻƻƪΩǎ 9ƳǇǘȅ .ƻǿƭǎ /ƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance and its flood relief efforts in South Louisiana.  Please 
contribute your loose change in the bowl on the nametag table in the main hallway or 
when you see it in the narthex or Fellowship Hall.  In light of the severity of this 
disaster, larger amounts or checks may be taken to the church office.  Checks should 
be made out to Northbrook with notation for Empty Bowls/PDA LA Flood on the 
memo line.  Thank you!    
 

Fort Street Open Door 
Join us as we travel to the Fort Street Open Door program on Thursday, September 29 at 8:00 a.m.  We will 
be leaving as usual from the church parking lot.  This is a great opportunity to be of service to the broader 
Detroit metropolitan area.  Depending on the interest of the group, we may stop off for lunch at one of the 
Ƴŀƴȅ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘƛƴƎ ǊŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘǎ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ ŜǾŜǊȅǿƘŜǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ϧ5Φέ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƎŜƴǘƭȅ 
used clothing, bedding, towels, etc.  Please drop them in the bin in the church hallway.  They will be greatly 
appreciated by their new owners.  Please call Seglinda Kelle-Pritchard at (248)626-6514  If you have 
questions. 
 

Alternative Gift Market 
Alternative Gift Market items are available throughout the year when you are in search of a special gift or to 
restock your supply of Fair Trade coffee, cocoa or chocolates.  If you are searching for a gift or for an item to 
donate for a fundraiser, please contact Winnie Davies-Hancock (248)593-8035 or at winsomeann@aol.com.  
 

Fresh Produce Collection Continues in September 
A big thank-you goes out to everyone who contributed fresh produce for 
ǘƘŜ DŀǊŘŜƴ DŀǘƘŜǊŜǊǎΩ /ƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ōŜƴŜŦƛǘ ¢ƘŜ .ŀƭŘǿƛƴ /ŜƴǘŜǊΦ   ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ 
continue to accept your garden bounty and donations from a market 
through the month of September.  Bring the items to church and place them 
in the giant basket in the main hall or at outdoor worship.  Please do not 
leave produce in a bag, as it will speed up spoiling.  All produce will be 
delivered to The Baldwin Center in Pontiac.  The food will either be used in 
their community meals program or made available to those served by the 
center. 
 

Presbytery of Detroit Mission BreakfastτSave the Date 
Please save the Date of Saturday, October 8 for the Annual Presbytery of Detroit Mission Breakfast and 
Workshop.  The event will be in the morning until early afternoon.  The location and exact times will be 
announced at a later time.  Two International Peacemakers, Gladys Lariba and Veronica Mushimi, will be  the 
featured speakers. 
 
 

 

Please consider dropping off your 

refundable bottles and cans  

at the church.   

 

Thank you!  

http://info.pcusa.org/t/i-l-ktputt-iitddtmj-i/
mailto:winsomeann@aol.com
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Worship Schedule for September 

        9/4  9:45 a.m.  Indoor Service 
        9/11  9:45 a.m. Outdoor Service 

9/18  10:15 a.m.  Indoor/Resume regular time & schedule 

Pewabic Pottery Revisited 
Once again, the Adult Education group is sponsoring a trip to Pewabic Pottery in Detroit on September 30 
from 6τ9 p.m.  The adventure will include a mini 20 minute tour, glazing a small vase or luminary and 
making a 4 inch by 4 inch tile.  Everyone will have the opportunity to complete two projects.  The cost of the 
trip is $45.  Your check to Northbrook Presbyterian Church will secure your reservation.  
 

Pewabic allows for food and beverage consumption, and we will be arranging for some simple appetizers 
and adult beverages.  Donations will be greatly appreciated!  The food needs to be kept simple and ready to 
serve because there are no facilities for preparation or heating.  
 

If you missed our first trip to Pewabic, you now have an opportunity to visit this 
historic landmark and create 2 pieces of artwork. You are welcome even if you 
attended the first tour.  However, we must limit this to 25 people so sign up early. 
We will be taking the church van, car pooling or you can drive on your own. 
Unfortunately, for those with ambulatory needs, there are no elevators, and the 
workshops are on the second floor. Sign up in Fellowship Hall begins September 1. 
More information about transportation will be forthcoming in the September 
bulletins. 

St. John Armenian Church Tour 
Save the Date 

On October 13, from 10 a.m.τ2 p.m., we will take a tour of St. John Armenian Church, the Manoogian 
art collection and have lunch at the beautiful church in Southfield. There is a $20 charge for the tour 
and lunch.  More details to follow in the Sunday bulletins. 

Worship Lab ðWalk On Water  
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Church Camp 2016 

The Northbrook youth had an amazing time at summer camp 2016, accompanied by 
many campers from Orchard UMC and Second Mile Center.  Thank you to everyone 
who made this incredible experience possible.  It certainly lit the fire of our faith!  
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Light a Fire  

See you next year! 


